
Celebrity  Baby  News:  Adele
Presents  Mini  Oscar  to  Her
‘Best Son’

By Meghan Fitzgerald

Even though Adele won an award for the James Bond theme-song
Skyfall, she had other things in mind, like her son. The
singer and songwriter posted a picture on Twitter of her Oscar
sitting next to a smaller golden reading, stating ‘Best Son.’
Adele, 24 and boyfriend, Simon Konecki still have no released
the name of their child together. The celebrity couple’s baby
boy was born last October. People stated that he traveled for
his lovely British mum to Los Angeles for the Academy Awards .

What are some ways to honor your child?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Honoring your child is a important part of their childhood,
and a necessary part of your responsibilities as a parent. It
is essential that your child is honored, whether it be once a
month, once every two weeks, or twice a week. It is pertinent
that you honor your child! Cupid has some advice on how to do
this:

1. Undivided attention: Put down your cell phone, turn it off,
and put it away. Ignore your email, phone calls, and what not.
It does not have to be for an entire day, but your child
deserves some undivided attention. Depending on their age,
play blocks with them, read them a book, ask them how their
day was, tell them a story, be with them and them only. Your
child will be ecstatic that you spent time with them and
didn’t do anything else. It shows them how much you love them,
which is more than important.

2. Reward: Rewarding your child is not only exciting to them
but exciting to you. If your child is receiving a reward, they
did something special or grand. Your child will know that you
are acknowledging their hard work. They will also be casually
conditioned to receive praise when they do something good.
This will make your child act better! Who doesn’t want that?!
The one thing here is to limit the amount of reward given. It
is not a reward if your give out all the time.

3. Express love: Love makes the world go round, especially
with children. Children want to feel comfortable and safe,
mostly with their family and people closest around. Telling
your child how much you love them, and how great they are is a
treat for them. Kids love to be loved, it as simple as that.
So you and your partner better be shedding out some love if
you aren’t already!

How do you honor your kid? Explain below.
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